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Draper Ranch History and Movie Making 
 

J. L. Draper, George and Leona 
Draper, Buddy and Jerry Draper were 
involved in providing horses, 1800 
wagons, and cattle.  They worked as 
wranglers and even appeared in a 
posse.  
 

Presented by Jerry Draper 
 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE PROGRAM ON January 15, 2023 
STEEPLE EVENT CENTER – 7TH AND MACON 

 CAÑON CITY, CO  81212 
2:00 P.M.  PUBLIC WELCOME 

Notice 
You are receiving this Newsletter by mail as a Member of 
the Fremont Co. Historical Society.  We are updating our 
email list.  If you would like to receive it by email, please 

indicate on your return membership envelope and list your 
email address or email me at gloriacstultz@gmail.com 
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While working on the project of inventorying the contents 

of the vault at the Steeple, I came across a newspaper 
article from June of 1971 about the United Presbyterian 
Church being torn down. This church was located at 9th 

and River Street where the Sunflower Bank is now located. 
In the article it mentions the finding of a time capsule 

which contained a tin box. The tin box and the 
cornerstone were donated to the United Presbyterian 

Church on Macon Ave. I showed the article to Dan Meeks. He took me to the vault and 
handed me a tin box, which contained four newspapers. commenting that he had 

wondered what it was. The cornerstone 
laying ceremony was held March 25, 1901. 

The contents of the tin box were a 
Bible; handwritten Charter membership list 
of 88; Easter edition April 12, 1900 of the 

Canon City Record; Canon City 
Times, March 14, 1901; Christian Instructor 

& United Presbyterian Witness, March 5, 
1901; Christian Union Herald dated March 
23, 1901; The United Presbyterian, March 

4, 1901; The Midland, March 21, 1901; and 
The Messenger dated March 23, 1901. The 

article about the laying of the cornerstone explains the reason these publications were 
chosen. In a search for the cornerstone, it 

was discovered that the stone had been set 
into the southeast corner of the new 

addition to the United Presbyterian Church 
on Macon. Due to 

declining membership, the church was 
closed in 1966, with members joining other 
churches. The photo of the Church is from 

the Fremont County Protestant 
Herald in December 1952. 

 
         Article by Sandra Haimerl 
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Historical  Society Programs 

January 15- Jerry Draper, “History of the Draper Ranch” 
March 19 – Gregory Howell, “Nuckolls Women” 
May 21 – David Emerich,  
                     “Silent Movie Era in Canon City” 
JuLy 16 – Wes Brown, “Historic Maps” 
September 17 – Victoria Miller,  
                      “Coal Mining in Fremont Co. 
November 19 – Stacey Cline, Prison Museum      

 

 

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION 
Thank you to all the new members who have joined this year – we are glad you have joined us.  Dues cover December 31, to January 1. 

Individual…...$15.00 
Family…...$20.00 
Group……$25.00 

Lifetime…...$150.00 
Fremont County Historical Society.  P.O. Box 965, Can᷉on City, CO 81215 

Fremontheritage.com 
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The City of Cañon City is pleased to print the 
Fremont County Historical Society Newsletter 
as a contribution to the Society.  Thanks for all 

you do for Fremont County History.                                                                  

    

Paul and Karen Austin/Owner 
      2625 E. Main, Cañon City, CO 81212     
719-275-5055 

 
 

Golden Age Council, Inc. 
Cañon City Senior Activity Center 

728 Main Street, Cañon City, CO 

 
Office (719) 275 5177     Nutrition (719) 345-3064 

Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Director@theccgac.com or admin@theccgac.com. 

 

 
GAC Transit Program  Call 276-5200 for a ride! 

FCHS BOARD OF TRUSTEES: 
Betsy Denney Pres.   Sue Buchanan, Vice Pres 
Pat Nelson, Treas.   Maryanne Harper  
Larry Linscott                 Kathy Uhland  
Reta Brunner    Sandra Haimerl  
Helene Blake   Gloria Stultz               
Dale Boody 
 


